
77 South High Street, 16th Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 

 

 

TO:     Caleb White, Common Sense Initiative (CSI) 

FROM:     Jill Smock, Executive Director      
DATE:        January 12, 2024   
SUBJECT:  CSI Recommendations Acceptance  
 
Thank you for reviewing our License requirement changes, Updating SUD language, updating codes of 
ethical practice, removing duplicative language, updating education content areas in continuing 
educational rules affected by July 23 license requirement rules and HB509 changes, adding reciprocity 
rule to align with ORC.   Please allow this correspondence to serve as our acceptance of your 
recommendations.  The Board will now proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with JCARR.  
Our intent is to have the rules filed with JCARR next week. 
 
Feel free to contact me at 614.387.1114 or Jill@ocdp.ohio.gov if any further information is needed. 

ACTION: Final DATE: 03/22/2024 11:52 AM
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